

CIR/ 19/18-19 Dear Parents, Date: 13th August, 2018

We are happy to inform you that the school will be celebrating the 72nd Independence Day of our motherland on 15th August, 2018 at 8:45 a.m. in the school premises.

Students are expected to attend the programme in their Sports Uniform. You are cordially invited to attend the auspicious Independence Day Programme on 15th August, 2018 at 8:45 a.m. in the school premises.

Parents are requested to make arrangements for the transportation of their wards as Route –wise buses will not ply.

Best regards, Tattva School

Principal